
Thames Valley Network 
	

BRANDENBURG  
Traditional Christmas Concert 

Monday, 21st December 2020 at 2.00pm on Zoom 
(lasting approximately 90 minutes) 

This year, for obvious reasons, we are unable to attend the traditional Christmas 
concert in London.  However, it is being offered on line instead.  The pre-recorded 
musical content will include familiar audience carols singing along with the 
Brandenburg Camino Choir as well as Christmas related music and a few more 
unusual carol settings by the professional choir of St Bartholomew the Great. 
Instrumental support will include the organ, piano, harp and trumpet.  The programme 
will be interspersed as usual with seasonal readings.   
      Unfortunately, you will have to provide your own mulled wine and mince pies! 
Brandenburg are offering various dates for public events which you may have seen 
advertised already but we are delighted to announce that they have agreed to do a 
‘special’ organised by u3a TVN at a cost of just £5.00 per person which we are sure 
you will agree is great value and will be a wonderful way to start Christmas week. 
(It is also a great way for us to support some members of the music industry who have 
had such a very tough year.) 

 
Please complete the application form 

(also available on www.u3atvnetwork.org.uk) 

and return it to 
events@u3atvnetwork.org.uk  

 
Closing date for applications: Friday, 18th December   

 
Your application will be acknowledged by email and you will 

receive your personal Zoom link and a copy of the Programme a 
few days prior to the event 
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